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The Gilchrist Homeowners Association operates under the laws of the 

State of Oregon and Klamath County. 

Effective 1/14/2016, The Gilchrist Owners Association has accepted the Klamath County Property Codes 

(Klamath County Land Development Code) and Klamath County Nuisance Control without amendment and 

will use such codes in conjunction with the existing CCR’s, Bylaws, and Policies developed by the 

Homeowners Board of Directors to organize and manage issues related to the operation, safety and 

governance of the Gilchrist town site. 

 


